
Volunteers Needed! 

Friday, September 17th is Terry Fox Day at Bridgeview! 

Every year we mark the legacy of this incredible young man by staging a Terry Fox Run in our 

neighbourhood.  

We would love to have about 8 volunteers to help us along the route as the students run by! 

This event is weather-dependant so, if it rains on Friday, we will postpone until following      

Friday. if you do volunteer, please make sure you can make yourself available for both days in 

case of cancellation. Please phone the office to let us know if you can spare some time for this 

event! 

You will be needed from about 12:45 until all the kids have run by so maybe count a maximum 

of an hour. It will probably be less. The students will be running up to and around the         

Community Centre and back and we will have parents staged at intersections along that route. 

When you call the office we will give you your location so you can get yourself ready for the 

Bears! 

We all know by now that Terry Fox did an incredible service in raising money for the fight 

against cancer. Did you know that he raised $1.00 for every Canadian at the time? How about 

we continue that legacy and try to raise $1.00 for every Bridgeview Bear! Our goal would then 

be to raise $155! Can we do it? Let’s give it a try! All money raised is immediately donated to 

The Terry Fox Foundation. 

Thank you for helping to continue the fight against cancer! 

The First PAC Meeting of the Year! 

 

Hello Bridgeview Families! 

Our very active PAC is excited to begin a brand new, 

and hopefully much more normal year! Please join 

them for the first PAC meeting on Friday, September 

17th. For now, this will be a Zoom meeting, but we 

hope that we can meet in person very soon. Please 

watch for the Zoom link that will be emailed  

separately very soon! 


